
The Committee Secretary 
House of Representatives Standing Committee on 
Infrastructure and Communications 
PO Box 6021 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2600 
AUSTRALIA

Dear Secretary,
,
We strongly support any changes to control erection of mobile phone towers and facilities 
close to homes and close to any place where children will be living or in care.
Please ask the Federal Minister for Communications to review the  legal and moral 
obligations of Carriers in siting and consulting about any proposed towers?
 Regulations must  
1 restrict how close a tower will be to any school or childcare place or homes?
2 Provide that Proof of safety must be mandatory - G3 technology is 22 times more 
powerful than the older towers ?
4 studies must prove it is safe to have the relevant type of radiation  in the proposed 
locations?
  
5 require carriers to ensure no  health risks to future generations, from cancers, leukemia 
and other deadly illnesses.?
 
 
David, and RobynHordern
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